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Road Safety and Congestion

It has come to our attention again that during the peak times at the start of school and at the end of the school day
Summit Way is very congested. As we always remind our parents our best advice is to always park further away from
the school gates to avoid congestion issues and the build-up of traffic. It is always better to park at least 200m/
300m away from the entrance and walk the rest of the journey. We understand that during the cold weather and
rain this can feel like an inconvenience but we want to ensure that all our parents help keep our children safe and
help to prevent grid lock outside the school gates.

We know that the local council will complete the yellow lines and zig zags once the building is complete. In the mean
time we need to all work together and avoid congestion and any traffic issues. We need to be considerate of our
neighbours and each other during these peak times. This can only be achieved if everyone takes note of our
messages in regards to traffic issues outside our school.

Thank you for your support and | wish everyone a great weekend.

Mr Tofallis
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